
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

Here we are at the end of another busy year already and hopefully able
to have an enjoyable and restful break over Christmas and the New
Year.

The koala survey last month resulted in a 3 adults on Stringy Bark, and
3 adults and 1 juvenile on the Fosters Gully walks being spotted, an
average result. Thanks to the people who helped, including a of
Brownies, and Yvonne who kept body and soul together with Billy tea
and damper. Ken did his usual orchid survey.

For our end of year celebration, the Friends Group will gather together on the 20th
December to have our usual barbeque. It will be just an informal meal -just bring-
your-own meat, and share salads and sweets. Starting time is 6-30- 7.00. After dark
Rob will conduct a spotlight walk -it was drizzly last year, but we did see quite a
lot of wildlife, particularly gliders and possums. Rob tells me that it is a good time
of year to do a spotlight walk.

Date: 20th December '92
Venue: Fosters Gully Carpark
Time: 6-30-7.00 onwards

We do hope that as many of you as possible can make it for this date.

Once again, the Committee thanks everyone who has been involved in the efforts of
the Friends group over 1992, with a special thanks to Rob for his enthusiasm and
cooperation. We look forward to your continued support during next year, which
will see the first stage of some fairly extensive work done in the new section of the
Park. With the trees putting on rapid growth in that area, we. will really start to see
the reward for our efforts. A few new members have been welcomed
into the Group during this year, and we encourage you to spread the
word about the Group and its aims in the hope that we can have a
continued input of new members.

Very best wishes from myself and the Committee to all of you.
Keep safe, and if we don't see you on the 20th, see you all
next year.


